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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Re:   Interim Head Coach, Varsity Football 
 
Contact: Ms. Mucerino, Assistant Principal 
 
Date:  28 JUL 2025 
 
 
We are pleased to announce that Michael Davis has been named the Interim Head Coach 

for the Osceola Fundamental High School Football Program, following the recent 

resignation of Head Coach Cody Montgomery. Coach Montgomery has accepted a position 

in the private sector, and we extend our deepest gratitude for his years of dedication, 

leadership, and positive impact—not only on the football program but across the entire 

Osceola school community. His commitment to building strong student-athletes and 

fostering a culture of discipline and sportsmanship will leave a lasting legacy. 

The appointment of Coach Davis to the interim role is a natural and thoughtful step to 

ensure continuity and stability for our players and coaching staff. A respected member of 

the Warrior coaching team, Coach Davis has served as the offensive line coach for the past 

five seasons and brings both experience and heart to the position. He has already begun 

working collaboratively with the rest of the coaching staff to ensure a smooth and focused 

transition as we prepare for the upcoming season. 

In accordance with district policy, the head coaching position will be formally posted after 

the conclusion of the season, and an extensive and thorough selection process will be 

conducted to name the permanent head coach. 

We are excited about the leadership Coach Davis brings and look forward to a successful 

season under his guidance. 
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